UNPDF Sub-Working Group on Social Protection Floor

6 December 2011

The meeting was held in the ILO Jakarta Main Conference Room at 2 pm.

Chairman: Tauvik Muhamad, ILO

UNPDF Sub-Working Group on SPF work plan for 2012

· The work plan has to be finalized by early January 2012, or at least before 2 February 2012, when the UNCT retreat will take place.

· Group discussion produced a draft work plan, which inlcudes outputs, activities, leading agencies, start/end dates. 

· A meeting to continue the discussion will be held on Friday, 9 December 2011, at the ILO. The meeting is to be confirmed. In case the meeting will not take place on Friday, it has been agreed that the meeting will be held on Monday, 12 December 2011, at UNAIDS.

M&E

· It is desirable to pay close attention to gender and human rights, as well as HIV.

Experts Meeting on Social Security and Social Protection Floor: Learning from Regional Experiences

· Presentation of the programme of the upcoming Meeting on Social Security and Social Protection Floor, which has been organized by the ILO and will be held in Le Meridien Hotel in Jakarta from 12 to 15 December. 

· Importance of including in every programme and initiative the gender dimension issue.

· The Social Security (Minimum Standards) Convention (No. 102) has not been ratified by the Indonesian Government. However, some elements of the Convention are included in the current Indonesian law and they have not been brought from the outside. Necessity to focus on the existing legal framework and to foster interactions with civil society in order to get their perspectives and impressions.

Other matters

· UNICEF has been appointed as vice-chair.

